Dear Parent / Guardian,

The online portal for 2022-23 Meal Applications is now open.  You may file your new application immediately.  If you have Free or Reduced lunch status from last school year, you will need to fill out a new application for this year.  As long as a valid e-mail address is provided for online applications, you will be notified of your application results via e-mail.  
The School Food Service Program limits charges.  If at any time your student has an unpaid balance on  account, your child will not be able to purchase a la carte items when available.   
Elementary Schools
Students will be permitted to charge up to $50.00 for meals before further action is taken.  

Middle Schools
Students will be permitted to charge up to $25.00 for meals before further action is taken.  

High School
Students will be permitted to charge up to $25.00 for meals before further action is taken.
Links to the Online Free and Reduced Application, Online Eligibility Status, and School Food Service Program Policy can be found on the Parents Tab of the District website by clicking on Food Services.  If you have any additional questions regarding the School Food Service Program, please call Tiffani Reneau at (908) 486-2800 ext. 8021.  Thank you and have a great rest of the summer.

Sincerely,
Linden Public Schools
